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Dear Faculty of Education Graduate Students:  
Please join us for the Faculty’s annual Research Celebration.  

              

        Thursday, June 13, 2019 
        12:00 p.m. – 2:30 p.m. 
        519 Kaneff Tower 
                 

 

This year’s theme is “What is basic to education?” in our response to Premier Doug 
Ford’s back to basics push.   
 

The celebration will feature award presentations, student response videos from near 
and far, a panel discussion, speed dating for research partners, and you!   
 

As catering orders will be sent according to the final anticipated number of 
participants, please RSVP to Dafna Knittel-Keren (dkeren@edu.yorku.ca)                      
no later than Thursday, June 6th, 2019. 
 
 

For more information please contact:  
Dafna Knittel-Keren, Research Officer, Faculty of Education 
dkeren@edu.yorku.ca 
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